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I am so very proud of those residents from our neighborhoods who showed up 
last night at the council chambers.  There was standing room only both inside 
and outside, and the sea of red, without saying a word, showed solidarity that our 
area would never accept short-term rentals here. 
 
The Zoning Commission unanimously rejected the request to allow short-term 
rentals in our subdivision.  The people who requested the variance still have the 
option to appeal this decision up until February 1st.  Then the City Council will 
take a vote on this. 
 
My appreciation goes to all who attended, spoke, braved the dampness and cold 
while they stood outside.    
 
Bonnie 
 


